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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $216, 348 

Income to date: $198, 675 

Needed: $17, 673 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Seth Klassen  

Speaker: Eric Peters 

Song Leader: Jaime Falk 

Date: July 24, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

Steinbach Bible College. 

If you are 18-25 and looking for a fantastic faith-
adventure based Discipleship Program join us at 
SBC this fall for Pursuit! 
https://youtu.be/cEJnenstPRM 
Travel portion includes Vancouver Island and 
Brazil. Contact Kaylene Buhler, 
kbuhler@SBCollge.ca for more information or 
apply at SBCollege.ca by August 1. 
 
Eden Foundation Events 
Aug. 20 – Peace Trek in collaboration with 
Mennonite Heritage Village in Steinbach - Bike, 
Run or Relay the peace trail. 
 
Sept. 10 – Head for the Hills Cycling event – start 
and end at the Cripple Creek festival grounds. 
 
Supporting the work of Eden bringing hope, 
healing and community to people on a mental 
health journey.  (For more info visit 
edenhealthcare.ca)   
 
 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
July 31 – Ryan Thiessen 

Aug 7   - Jake Friesen 

Aug 14 – Keith Friesen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Jenna & Brad 

-Clementine Friesen 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

Heavenly Father, you are gracious, merciful, kind, 
and just. Thank you for promising to complete the 

work that you've begun in us. May we submit to your 
leadership and love, even when we are experiencing 

discipline, trials or troubles. Amen. 

Church Announcements 

Praise 

-The BMC Youth MDS team would like to thank 

you for all your financial and prayer support as 

we went to Monte Lake, BC to help with 

rebuilding homes. We were glad to be able to 

help and were blessed by the experience. We 

look forward to sharing a glimpse of what our trip 

was like for you this morning. 

-Thank you to all the amazing volunteers who 

gave of themselves to help out and run our VBS 

program this week! We had about 125 kids come 

every day and were able to plant seeds of God's 

truth and goodness in their lives. Praise God for 

his goodness at VBS this week! Thank you to 

Cassie Giesbrecht for coordinating and everyone 

else who pitched in! 

Prayer 

-Please continue to pray for Brad Hildebrand's 

wife, Jenna, who was recently admitted to HSC 

with serious medical concerns. 

-Please continue to pray for Clementine and her 

parents Joey & Morgan Friesen. Clementine has 

hip dysplasia, and with her hip being completely 

dislocated, she was scheduled for hip surgery 

this past Friday, July 21st. Joey and Morgan will 

be staying in Winnipeg for around 3 days post 

surgery, depending on her pain levels. She will 

be in a cast for 3 months after surgery, which is 

difficult for a 1-year-old, then hoping she 

recovers very quickly and the cast doesn't hold 

her back for too long. 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, July 24, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

MDS Sharing 

Prayer & Offering 

Worship in Song 

Scripture – Job 1:6-22 

Message – “Job!” 

 Closing Singing 

Benediction 

 
 
 
 

Church Announcements 
 

-Youth Pastor Gerry will be on holidays  

July 22-Aug 5. 

-Young Adults camping – Aug 5-7. 

Please contact Gerry if you are planning to come! 

Youth 

BMC Youth Goldeyes Game! 

BMC Youth would like to head out to Winnipeg for a 

Goldeyes Game on Friday, August 12th, 2022.Tickets 

cost $23.The plan is to leave BMC at 4:30pm, and 
arrive back at BMC by 12:00am-ish. 

Pastor Gerry is looking for a few volunteer parents to 

drive and chaperone. If you volunteer for this, your 

ticket price will be covered for you. Please contact 

Pastor Gerry at 204-362-7262 by July 29th to reserve 

your spot or volunteer! 

 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

And I am sure of this, that he who began a good 
work in you will bring it to completion at the day of 

Jesus Christ. Philippians 1:6 ESV 

 

 

In Memoria 
 

In Memoriam 
 

Tyler Klassen, 23, of Morden, passed away July 18, 
2022. He is a nephew to Dorothy & Rick Hildebrandt 
May the God of Hope, comfort, and peace surround 
this whole family circle during this difficult time.  

 

 


